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Sport Update  
 
Round 5 of TAS saw all six teams win their matches. This was a great effort from all tennis teams and 
a good boost after some tough matches in earlier rounds.  
After week 5 the  2nd IV, Year 9’s and Year 8’s are all sitting in 3rd position on the ladder with 1st and 
Year 7’s in 4th.. 
 
Activities  
 
The TSG purchased a new gazebo for use at tennis events, this month. The new shade structure has 
been a welcome addition at the last few events with the added social benefit of bringing parents and 
kids closer together.    
We are currently making plans for the Canteen on 5 June and currently have volunteers lined up for 
the day for the day. 
The condition of Court 1remains an issue for play and matches running over time. We are currently 
seeking advice through the school about the path forward. 
 
Account 
Our bank balance is currently sitting at $5289.31 with the inclusion of recent bbq funds. 
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